
 

 

  
 

TOWN OF HARVARD  
DEER MANAGEMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES  
ZOOM MEETING 6:30pm – 7:00pm 
Thursday December 2, 2021 
 
Bob Douglas 
Ben Urquhart  
Joe Pulido 
  
 
Bob opened the meeting. 
 
Minutes of the August 23, 2021 meeting were reviewed and approved as presented.  
 
Bob asked Ben and Joe if they could attend the ConCom meeting on December 16 to provide the 
DMS update that evening. 
 
Discussion on the first harvest of the season on the Blomfelt land.  
 
Discussion on re-posting hunting program signs at Blomfelt and Willard/Poitras lands. 
 
Don Osmer asked about the hunting activity so far this season. Joe replied that it was lower than 
expected. There were only 6 parcels of land that had high hunting/scouting activities.  
 
Discussion ensued on opening all the approved conservation lands to all of the program hunters 
in hopes of increasing the hunting activity to the end of the season. They would still have to 
communicate and coordinate with assigned hunters on that property before they could start 
hunting there. Joe said he would send out an email to all of the hunters notifying them of the now 
open hunting. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


